



General Manager's Office University Hospital Galway Newcastle Road Galway Tel: (091) 544200

17th April, 2024

REF: PQ 16088/24

RE: To ask the Minister for Health the number of shoulder surgeries carried out at Galway University Hospital to date in 2024

Dear Deputy Smith,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply to you directly in the context of the request for information referenced above.

In response to your query, we can confirm that there are 38 surgeries coded to date since the 1st of January, 2024. Please note these figures include the number of shoulder surgeries coded to date, of which March coding is still in progress.

I trust this clarifies the matter.

Yours sincerely,

Chris Kane

General Manager

Galway University Hospitals

Ch